
From: Kropf, Schuyler <skropf@postandcourier.com>
To: Adams, ChaneyChaneyAdams@gov.sc.gov

Date: 10/8/2015 1:19:17 PM
Subject: from schuyler

Hey
 
Get back to me asap.
 
Evidently some people have heard, or misconstrued what the gov said about Georgetown.
 
Some are under impression that she ordered an evacuation and that people have to be out in next 12 hours.
 
(Not sure where this is comin from)
 
Call me at 843 709-6130     
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